
 

Sonim Technologies, Inc. 

1825 S. Grant St., Suite 200., San Mateo, CA, 94402 

Date: June 25, 2018 

 

CIIPC Declaration 
 

FCC ID: WYPPC4000 

 

We, Sonim Technologies, Inc., hereby declare that we are only and fully 

responsible for this CIIPC application of FCC ID: WYPPC4000, originally granted 

on 2017/12/26. Now we would like to modify the authorized equipment for below 

changes: 

 

 Add VoWiFi function through software. 

 

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed. 

Also, the change does not have any impact on the approved radio parameter such as 

power, frequency range, modulation etc.  

 

Should you have any question, please contact me directly.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Avena Xu / Type approval manager 

Sonim Technologies, Inc. 

Tel: 001 650 378 8109 

E-mail: avena.xu@sonimtech.com 

 


